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Abbey Grange C of E Academy
Welcome to

We are very excited to be able to open up our 
academy to parents, carers and children 
interested in attending in September 2022. We 
have worked hard to ensure we can provide an 
opportunity to hear from our Principal, tour the 
school and speak to some of our amazing staff 
whilst maintaining levels of social distancing so 
that everyone can stay safe.

For that reason, we have decided to limit the 
numbers of people on site during our open 
evening by allocating tickets to 4 separate 
sittings. With your ticket, you will be able to 
listen to a Principal’s Welcome, trial some of our 
fantastic food and get a small experience of what 
all our subjects offer and do.

In order to minimise numbers so everyone can 
feel safe, we are restricting our Open Evening 
only to those parents and pupils who are 
currently in Year 6. We are restricting the 
number of tickets per family to 4 but we do 
request that only the people who need to attend 
do so. This means that we can maximise the 
number of potential Y6 children who can come to 
visit. It also means that visitors can sit 
themselves apart in our hall and around the 
academy.

5pm Principal’s Welcome followed by tour around 
the academy

5.45pm Principal’s Welcome followed by tour 
around the academy

6.30pm Principal’s Welcome followed by tour 
around the academy

7.15pm Principal’s Welcome followed by tour 
around the academy

We would ask all visitors to restrict their visit to 
one hour (15 minutes for Principal’s Welcome, 45 
minutes looking around the academy)

For those who are still anxious about attending a 
busy event, the Principal’s Welcome will be live 

streamed along with other videos of the school 
and pupils. A virtual tour will be part of this 
package and a range of resources have been 
created by our Subject Leaders and Staff so you 
can also get this experience from the comfort of 
your own home.

We hope that this offer means we get the best of 
both worlds – an opportunity for prospective 
parents and pupils to get a taste of what we do, 
and to do this is in a safe way where social 
distancing can be observed.

I would also like to draw attention to parents and 
carers of our admissions policy. Abbey Grange 
Church of England Academy is one of the most 
popular and oversubscribed schools in Leeds. It 
is also one of the only Church of England schools 
in the area and putting the academy as first 
choice does not guarantee a place.

It is also important to note that attending the 
Open Evening is not a criteria for admission. The 
admissions policy is implemented independently 
by Leeds Authority so attendance (or 
non-attendance) at Open Evening has no 
influence on this.

If you would like to attend our Open Evening, 
please click on the link below to reserve your 
tickets. Parking on the evening will be on the 
football field opposite the entrance to the school 
on Butcher Hill.

Mr Simon Prinsep,
Principal

To secure your place at Open 
Evening, please use the QR code:


